

ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE MAJORITY CAUCUS

May 8, 2015

Honorable Mark C. Poloncarz Erie County Executive 95 Franklin Street, 16th Floor Buffalo, New York 14202

Dear County Executive Poloncarz:

Pursuant to the discussion that took place during the Economic Development Committee on May 5, 2015, we are writing to request the following:

- 1) An itemized list of all fees for services collected by the county;
- 2) The revenue those fees generate for their respective departments;
- 3) The uses of the revenue, by department;
- 4) Whether we have any designated uses for those revenues and to what extent.

We would appreciate a response before the next meeting of the Erie County Legislature.

Sincerely,

John J/Mills – Chairman

Erie County Legislature - District 11

_ynn≇ Dixor

County Legislator - District 9